
Hollingworth Primary School 

 
 
 
 
 
18th October 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to let you know that we are planning a whole school trip.  We will be visiting Chester Zoo on 
Tuesday, 28th November.  We will leave school shortly after 9.00 a.m. and will arrive back at school by 
3.00p.m. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £8.50 per child.  Parental contributions to cover the cost of the trip is the only way 
by which we can offer trips to our children, as unfortunately school cannot subsidise them.  If parental 
contributions do not cover the cost of the overall trip it means that it may have to be cancelled.  Payments 
may be made in instalments if you prefer.  We would ask that all slips are returned by Wednesday 8th 
November and all payments be made or completed by Friday 17th November. 
 
Due to the circumstances with the canteen, it is imperative that we know if your child wants a school packed 
lunch and this MUST be clearly marked below on the tear off slip. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs H Williamson 

 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

CHESTER ZOO – 28th November 2017 
* Delete as necessary 
 
*I am willing/not willing to pay £8.50 for my child to visit Chester Zoo. 
 
 
 
I will provide a packed lunch from home       
 
I would like the school canteen to provide a packed lunch   
 
 
Signed:  …………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Parent/Carer of:  …………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Market Street 
Hollingworth 

Via Hyde 
Tameside 
SK14 8LP 

Headteacher:  Mrs. S. Tickle, BA(Hons) NPQH 
Deputy Headteacher:  Mrs. H. Bates, BEd(Hons) 

Tel:  01457 762136 
Fax:  01457 765288 

E-mail:  admin@hollingworth.tameside.sch.uk 
Website:  www.hollingworth.tameside.sch.uk 
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